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Villas at Elk Run 
April 2018 Newsletter 

“The deep roots 
never doubt spring 

will come.” 

Dear Villas at Elk Run resident,  

Please read our monthly newsletter to stay tuned in to current events 
in our community. 

Dryer Vent Cleaning 
We will be cleaning the dryer vents during the spring and fall of 
2018.  We will remove lint build up from the roof vents and also 
from inside of your unit.  Our property manager, Jason Anderson, 
will contact you to schedule dryer vent cleaning. 

Proper Pet Behavior 
Please remember: 
 

1.  It is your responsibility to clean up after your pet! 
2.  Keep your dog on a leash! 
3. Register your pet with the homeowners Association!  If you 

need a pet registration form, please contact our property 
manager at: 970-355-4059 or via email at 
jandersonmanagement@gmail.com 

 
Trash Rules 
 
Trash pick-up occurs on Monday mornings.  To avoid fines, please 
place your trash out only on Monday mornings.  
 
 DO NOT PUT YOUR TRASH OUT THE DAY BEFORE PICK-UP! 
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